
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Statement, delivered by Mr. Junaid Suleman, Second Secretary, during 
UPR report adoption of Mongolia 

 
16 March 2021 

 
Madam President,  
 

Pakistan welcomes the delegation of Mongolia and thanks them for presenting an 
update on the UPR recommendations.  

 
We commend Mongolia for accepting majority of recommendations, including ours, 

received during its UPR in November 2020. 
 

 We appreciate Mongolia’s commitment with UPR process and cooperation with the 
international human rights mechanism. This cooperation reflects Mongolia’s commitment to 
promote and protect human rights.   

 
 We wish Mongolia every success in the implementation of the accepted 
recommendations. 
 

In conclusion, Pakistan requests the Council to adopt UPR report of Mongolia with 
consensus. 
 

 I thank you. 

 

 


